
  
  
  

School Fund Committee Meeting  
Date: 21st March 2024 

 

Attendees: Lisa Millar (Chair Person), Paige Hamilton (Treasurer), Lynsey Imlay, Gill Murray 
 
Apologies: Paige Hamilton (Treasurer) 

 

1. New pot created for Panto 24 

 

2. £39 delivery fee for mud kitchen which we did not expect. Has been allocated to General 
pot 1  

 
3. Discussion about Ford Castle Pot having a positive balance. All agreed that rather than 

giving each parent a small refund, this will go towards P7 end of year celebrations. 

 

4. General pot 1 is in negative. Agreed that the fundraising money, in the Christmas Card 

pot 10 will be moved into general to clear the balance and give additional funds. This 

will be completed once the finance officer has reconciled and checked over the school 
fund.  


